STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

JOSH STEIN J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
May 20, 2025

Addendum No. 1

RE: Contract # DE00394

WBS #2025CPT.05.17.10351.1 ETC.

F. A. # State Funded

Franklin, Granville and Wake Counties
Resurfacing Primary & Secondary Routes

May 28, 2025 Letting

To Whom It May Concern:

Due to technical issues, the currently advertised project DE00394 will be delayed
until June 11, 2025.

Since this project is advertised with electronic bidding, please delete all instances of the
‘DE00394.ebsx’ file(s) that you may have on your computers. A new file will be posted
to Bid Express and to the NCDOT Connect website for the June 11, 2025 Letting by the
end of the day on May 22, 2025. When you open the new file, it will show the updated
Let Date.

If you have already registered on the Interested Parties List, your registration will be
moved to the new June 11, 2025 Let Date. Please verify and re-register if needed prior to
June 10, 2025.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause for you.

Sincerely,

Jr—

Janet James
Division 5 Proposals Engineer

/rj
Attachments

cc: Mr. Ben Upshaw, PE

Mailing Address: Telephone: (919) 317-4700 Location:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION Fax: (919) 317-4710 1020 BIRCH RIDGE DR.
CONTRACT STANDARDS AND DEVELOPMENT RALEIGH, NC 27610
1573 MAIL SERVICE CENTER

Website: www.ncdot.gov

RALEIGH, NC 27699-1573



